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To: All Trillium Providers

From: Cindy Ehlers, Chief Operations Officer 

Date: June 19, 2024 

Subject: Residential Supports and/or any per diem service and Meal 
Delivery 

Please remember with the sun setting of Appendix K in March 2024, 
meal delivery is not available service for members who already receive a per 
diem residential service.   

Thank you for your attention to this communication. All questions related to this 
Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to UM@TrilliumNC.org. Questions 
will be responded to as quickly as possible. 

http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/blog/2024/01/30/nc-medicaid-guidance-sunsetting-innovations-waiver-appendix-k-flexibilities#:~:text=Effective%2C%20March%201%2C%202024%2C,per%20week%2Fone%20per%20day.&text=Home%20delivered%20meals%20is%20now,a%20per%20diem%20residential%20service
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